
Extended Deadline for Submission of Papers for the 1st ICSU WDS 

Conference 

Issued Date: 20 December 2011 

Although the Editorial Committee of the Proceedings of 1st ICSU WDS Conference is receiving 

submissions from participants of the Conference, we would announce the extension of the 

deadline for manuscript submission to 31 January 2012, in response to the ever-increasing 

requests.  The Editorial Committee would hope to publish a comprehensive set of presented 

papers by this extension because the Conference was a remarkable opportunity to assemble a 

wide variety of reports and opinions from data-oriented communities, at the time of initiation of 

membership applications to WDS. 

All inquiries on the Proceedings should be addressed to the Managing Editor (Takashi Watanabe, 

wdswatanabe@nict.go.jp). 

 

Have a Happy New Year! 

Takashi Watanabe 

Managing Editor of the Proceedings of 1st ICSU WDS Conference (CODATA Data Science Journal) 

 


